
 

 
 

Date: 23rd August, 2025  

Subject: Submission of Inputs/Issues for Consideration During the Visit of 
Hon’ble Commerce and Industry Minister to Israel in October 2025 

 

Greeting from SEPC! 

This is with reference to the subject mentioned above. 

2. It is informed that the Hon’ble Commerce and Industry Minister (HCIM) is 
scheduled to visit Israel in October 2025. 

3. In this regard, all stakeholders are requested to furnish specific and actionable 
inputs/issues that may be considered for inclusion during the discussions and 
deliberations of the Hon’ble Minister with the Israeli counterparts. The 
submissions may inter alia include: 

• Sector-specific trade opportunities and challenges; 
• Policy interventions required to enhance bilateral trade; 
• Pending issues requiring Government-level attention; and 
• Suggestions for strengthening institutional collaboration. 

4. The above information may kindly be forwarded to SEPC latest by 29.08.2025 
at rukhsar.memon@servicesepc.org to enable compilation and onward 
submission to the Ministry of Commerce and Industry. 

 

With Regards,  

TEAM SEPC  
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